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Head Start




What We Do

SSAISD Head Start program promotes school readiness of children ages three
to five from low-income families by supporting the development of the whole
child.

Our program supports children’s growth and development in positive learning
environments through a variety of services, which include:

e Early Learning
e Health
e Family Well Being



Where Are We Now

SSAISD has been awarded the Head Start Grant for an additional five
years (2018 - 2022). We have been awarded 288 slots as per the grant.
Currently, we are serving 288 three and four year olds in the SSAISD
Head Start program in all of our nine elementaries.



Community Needs Assessment

In 2017, data from the Head Start Community Needs Assessment revealed
SSAISD Head Start could serve more students. As a result, we reached out to the
Office of Head Start to request additional slots. We were informed that we had
already reached our maximum allotment and no funding opportunities were
available in our area.

The Office of Head Start posts funding opportunities announcements for services
in defined service areas, or through a national expansion competition. These
opportunities are only available when federal funds are available.

Not taking no for an answer, we monitor daily the Office of Head Start website for
availability to obtain additional slots.



